
590

OTTAWA, 2nd April,1902

Sir,

I have to inform you that an application has been

received from Louis Bernard to be allowed to crop

the ground around the old schoolhouse at Decano

which he states is not being put to any une by the

Indian who occupies the building. The Department

would like to have your views as to the advisablity

of granting his request.

Your et servants

domhea

Desilets, Esq.

Indian Agent,

Becemoo

P.Q.

affairs, Letterbook,
Tiaet Binoino

- 5 April 1902, (R.G. 10, Volume 4989)
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